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Date: Friday 13th January 2023 

 

 

 

Snack Payments – ParentPay 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

From Monday 16th January 2023, we are asking for parents to pay for snack (If your 

child has it) on ParentPay, rather than with cash. 

 

We are asking for a contribution of 20p per day (£1 a week) and your child will be 

provided with a small snack each day. Equally, you are welcome to send your child 

in with a snack but please do not send nuts in to school as we are an Allergen Aware 

school and have some students in school with nut allergies.  

 

Please note, if your child receives Free School Meals but you would like them to have 

a snack in school, please let school know.  

 

If you need any assistance with logging in to your ParentPay account, please 

contact the school office.  

 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation with helping our school to become 

cashless.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ian Armstrong 

Headteacher 
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